
Orchards Junior School 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

                 

                 

   

    

For those of you who have experienced one of our fantastic bargain book fairs, it's that 

time again, and for those of you who haven't why not come and have a look? 

 

The Book Fair begins on Friday 23rd February. 

It will be on after school from 2:45 - 3:45pm  

every day up to and including Thursday 1st March,  

which is World Book Day. 

 

Each child will be given a £1 book token (which is attached to this letter) to spend at 

the Book Fair, as long as the book is £2.99 or more.  Unfortunately, the book token 

cannot be spent on stationery or posters.  There will also be money-off vouchers for 

days out on the leaflet. 

 

We hold book fairs to raise money to spend on new books for the library, as we earn 

commission on all monies spent at the book fair. 

 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting 

from only £2.99, there's sure to be a book for everyone!  I am very happy to tell you 

that we will also have a good selection of books for your younger children. 

 

     Each child who buys a book will be entered into a raffle to 

     win a further £5 book token.  The draw for this will be made 

     after the book fair on Wednesday 28th February, so that the  

     winners can spend their prizes on the last day. 

 

I really hope you and your children are able to come and visit our Book Fair and 

support our school library and I very much look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Clarke 

School Librarian 


